
Information 
1. Medical University of Bialystok is the administrator and collects personal data of employees/students/doctoral students infected with the coronavirus and indicated as a contact person for the purposes of epidemiological supervision.
2. The collected personal data will be processed to ensure occupational health and safety at MUB, to protect the health and life of employees/students/doctoral students on the basis of:
- art. 6, section 1 letter d of GDPR, i.e. processing is necessary in order to protect the vital interests of the data subject or of another natural person;
- art. 9 section 2 letter b of GDPR, i.e. processing is necessary to fulfill the obligations arising from legal provisions, which are art. 50 section 1 of the Law on Higher Education and Science and art. 207 of the Labour Code;
- art. 9 section 2 letter i of GDPR, i.e. processing is necessary for reasons related to important public interest in the field of public health for the purposes of preventive healthcare related to the COVID-19 epidemic in conjunction with sanitary guidelines and the provisions of the Act on special solutions related to preventing, counteracting and combating COVID-19, other infectious diseases and the crisis situations caused by them.
3. Recipients of personal data will only be persons authorized by the Administrator and possibly other entities under the provisions of law, in particular Akademicki Ośrodek Diagnostyki Pathomorfologiczny i Genetyczno-Molekularnej Sp. z o. o. ul. Waszyngtona, 13, 15-269 Białystok and the District Sanitary and Epidemiological Station in Białystok, ul. Warszawska 57A, 15-062 Białystok.
4. Personal data will be stored at the Medical University of Bialystok for the period necessary to achieve the purposes of processing.
5. Each employee/student/doctoral studenthas the right to access personal data, the right to rectify it, delete or limit processing, the right to object to the processing, the right to transfer data and the right to lodge a complaint with the supervisory body.  
6. Providing personal data is necessary to counteract the spread of coronavirus.



